
BID#30-19 

 Adaptive Reuse of Former Doble USARC 

Pre-bid meeting Attendees 

Non-mandatory  

Additional Site Visit 

 
The Doble USARC site will be available for general contractors to escort subcontractors on Wednesday 
June 19, 2019.  This opportunity is available only to attendees from the June 12, 2019 pre-bid meeting. 
Please contact Dan Hartrey at djhartrey@cityofportsmouth.com or by cell phone 
(603) 817-1332 to make arrangements. 
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